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MINUTES OF THE 

MOUNT HOLYOKE COLLEGE 

STUDENT-ATHLETE ADVISORY COMMITTEE (SAAC) 

​​​​​​​
Wednesday, March 11, 2009 • Kendade Computer Lab • 7 p.m. 

Participants: 

Becca Adikes, Cross Country

Jacquelyn “JJ” Archibald, Soccer
Lydia Bowers, Swimming and Diving

Brigitte Buehler, Soccer
Erin Cain, Basketball

Shea Callahan, Basketball 

Elissa Center, Crew 

Lora Ciborowski, Riding

Haley Creed, Field Hockey
Sarah Gray, Crew

Jo Jo Gutfarb, Riding

Missy Hartley, Field Hockey

Lori Hendricks, Athletics Administration (ex-officio)
Lisa Nash, Swimming and Diving 

Kara Neidhardt, Volleyball

Lauren Orr, Soccer

Katie Ouellette, Crew

Vika Planson, Lacrosse 

Artemis Sapountzi, Track & Field

Kate Shafir, Basketball

Hillela Simpson, Squash

Amanda Trask, Volleyball

Susanna Wilcox, Lacrosse

Miki Yoshida, Swimming and Diving

Bianca Young, Lacrosse
[Note: These minutes contain only actions taken (format votes or stated “sense of the meeting”). While certain items on the committee's agenda were acted on at various times throughout the meeting, all final actions within a given topic are combined in these minutes for convenience of reference.] 

The meeting was called to order at 7 p.m. eastern daylight savings time by the chair, Lisa Nash. All members were present as noted above. The following members had excused absences:  Katie Banaszak (Golf), Hannah Beatty (Training Room), Mimi Henry (Field Hockey), Kasia Kolodziejczak (Squash), Sarah Moore (Tennis), Heather Richardson (Tennis), and Tiffany Shute (Golf).  The following members had unexcused absences: Adena Lavin (Track & Field).  Mr. Alan Bloomgarden, Coordinator of the Community-Based Learning Program, attended the meeting.
1. Announcements. 
Ms. Nash (Swimming and Diving) reported to the committee that the SAAC E-board met with Ms. Erna Wilson (SGA President) and brainstormed ideas to increase awareness and improve the image of SAAC and the student-athlete community on campus. Ms. Nash asked the committee to continue brainstorming ideas.
2. Approval of March 1, 2009 minutes. 
The minutes of the March 1, 2009 meeting were approved.

3. Grantsmanship Workshop.

Mr. Alan Bloomgarden (Coordinator of the Community-Based Learning Program) led a granstmanship workshop. In addition to grantseeking, grantwriting, and grant development process ideas, he shared general advice. He shared his email, abloomga@mtholyoke.edu, and office, Porter 119, so that students with further questions could reach him by appointment. 
4. Other Business.

Ms. Hendricks asked the committee to consider the following questions: How is SAAC growing? Where does the committee see itself in 5, 10, 15 years? What are the committee’s needs going to be? What will be different? How are we currently going to improve SAAC for the present and for the future?
5. Future Meetings.

a. Sunday, March 29, 2009 (7-8 p.m.), Kendade 305

b. Sunday, April 12, 2009 (7-8 p.m.), Kendade 305

c. Sunday, April 26, 2009 (7-8 p.m.), Kendade 305 

d. Sunday, May 3, 2009 (7-8 p.m.), Kendade 305

6. Adjournment.  The meeting was adjourned by Ms. Nash at 8:40 p.m.

#  #  #  #  #
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